
  

Current report No. 105/ 2018 

Dated 20 September 2018 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Sopharma AD notifies that in the publication for payment of a cash dividend 

published in www.x3news.com on September 14, 2018, at 12:53 o'clock there was a technical 

error. On the fifth line is written "... dividend per share net (only for shareholders - physical 

persons) - 0.05 (only for shareholders – physical persons) BGN" but read: "... dividend per 

share net (only for shareholders - physical persons) - 0.0475 (only for shareholders - physical 

persons) BGN " 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Again, we note that the net dividend 

value does not include a 5% withholding tax for physical persons. 
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